Connecting Students with Resources
[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember your students are people. Due to the nature of debate and the large amount of time you will spend with your debaters it is possible that you will be their closest connection on campus. If you think that your student is struggling in anyway, do not feel like you need to handle that burden all on your own. Your institution has many resources available for students, knowing those resources are very important to best help your student. 
Mental Health Services on Campus, each school will have a different name for their center but there is a place that provides free counseling and therapy to students. Since the Affordable Care Act requires students in colleges to have insurance these organizations can also help them navigate the private counseling/therapy/mental health professionals that work for their insurance be it from their guardians or the university insurance.  
Though debate is oftentimes a great place to meet friends and colleagues, students who participate often give up their weekends which is the easiest time for students to work. Sometimes they might face financial hardships. Most institutions have food pantries and other social services for students who are facing uncertain economic times. 
Though we hope it is never the case as educators we must also be prepared to navigate the Title IX Services on Campus. It is important to note that you may be a mandatory reporter (make sure to consult with your institution to confirm your reporter role). It is important that your students also know this information about your reporting role- because if they tell you about something that happened you may be obligated to report that you your institution. This is true of something that happens in their personal life as well as if something happens while they are on a debate tournament- even if the student is not from your institution. 
If something happens at a debate tournament either online or in person, there is also the option of reporting it to the Cross Examination Debate Association Sexual Harassment committee. This committee will help your student navigate a debate space that can hopefully provide a safe space for them to continue to compete. Information about contacting the CEDA Sexual Harassment committee is on the CEDA website. 
